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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 4:41 PM
To: Mary Anne Helton
Cc: Carlotta Stauffer; Keith Hetrick; Bill McNulty; Hong Wang; Mark Futrell
Subject: RE: Notice of Withdrawal of Notice of Intent for Confidential Classification

Mary Ann, 
 
Per this email, DN 08286-2017 in Docket 20170000-OT will be returned to the source. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Angela 
 
From: Mary Anne Helton  
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 4:35 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Carlotta Stauffer; Keith Hetrick; Bill McNulty; Hong Wang; Mark Futrell 
Subject: RE: Notice of Withdrawal of Notice of Intent for Confidential Classification 
 
Angela, Please return the document to the source. 
 
Thank you, Mary Anne 
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 11:43 AM 
To: Mary Anne Helton 
Cc: Carlotta Stauffer; Keith Hetrick; Bill McNulty; Hong Wang 
Subject: Notice of Withdrawal of Notice of Intent for Confidential Classification 
 
Good morning Mary Ann, 
 
On 10/6/17, FPL filed Confidential DN 08286-17, however on 10/18/17, FPL filed a letter 
withdrawing its notice of intent for confidential classification (DN 08898-2017) and 
requests the document be returned. Please advise on whether the document should be 
returned to the source. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 




